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Guayaquil, 3rd October 1876

Dear Mr Sander,
I herewith inform you that today I drew a cheque upon yourselves to the value of £100. I wrote to you only about £50. However, yesterday I received a letter from Mr. Lunau saying that he had sent $500 to Franz for which he requires a cheque for £100.

I don’t know if Franz will be able to do anything. The revolution was very bad. Today I shall write to Franz in case he is unable to do anything, telling him he should go somewhere else. If the matter does not resolve itself here, I shall go either to Loja or Paita.

Yesterday I received a letter from my brother saying that he sent 500 cattleyas and 400 Pescatorea roezlii, therefore I shall not send any more pescatoreas. If his arrived well, it will be enough.

With kind regards,


E. Klaboch
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